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Our ref: DentalBoard2010-124 " RELEASED UNDER THE !
FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 1952 (Cth)|

ENQUIRY 1

Sent: Monday, 13 September 2010 4:03 PM
To: QLD-ECC
Subject: Queensland - General

FULL_NAME,PRACTITIONER,PROFESSION, EMATL,PHONE, PHONE_TYPE,ADDRESS,STATE,CATEGOR
Y ,MESSAGE ,CREATED,SENT_TO

"Nicola Hulme-Peake","True","Dental Practitioner”,"nicola@dental
elegance.com.au","07 46 3219201","Work","Dental Elegance, Suite 106, Medici
Centre, 13 Scott Street, Toowoomba, -QLD 4358","QLD","General"”,"I am enquiring
about the Boards stand on Dentists offering botox and collagen fillers as an
adjunct to cosmetic dentistry services. These treatments can enhance the
smile even further and are being carried out by both UK and American dentists.
The courses necessary to allow these treatments to be offerred are now
targeting dentists. I have a couple of dentists interested as they are
carrying out aesthetic dentistry. Could you pass on your views.

I look forward to hearing from you, ,
Kind regards,
Dr Nicola Hulme-Peake B.D.S.","13/Sep/2010 16:03","QLD-ECC@ahpra.gov.au”




